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From: Foti
To: JDLTestimony
Subject: HB2205
Date: Thursday, March 20, 2014 4:44:35 PM

I would like to lend my support to HB2205.

Please pass it out of committee and to the Senate floor.

I don't know anyone who thinks this is a bad or frivolous bill, instead it is a necessary step to keep the public safe.

Please pass this bill.

Mollie Foti
Kailua resident

mailto:fotiprmk@hawaii.rr.com
mailto:JDLTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov


From: Tim Freeman
To: JDLTestimony
Subject: SB 2205
Date: Thursday, March 20, 2014 4:46:51 PM

I support passage of SB 2205, Habitual Property Crime.
Tim Freeman

mailto:freemant001@hawaiiantel.net
mailto:JDLTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov


From: Kay Kondratovich
To: JDLTestimony
Cc: Rep. Scott Nishimoto
Subject: HB2205
Date: Thursday, March 20, 2014 6:36:29 PM

To Whom It May Concern,
I am writing to urge you to support the passage of House Bill 2205, regarding habitual property crime.
The residents of the State of Hawaii are fed up with the revolving door of justice for those who cannot or
 will not be rehabilitated.
Not only do these criminals continue to prey on honest residents/tax payers (and voters), but they time
 and resources of our law enforcement and legal system that could be better used elsewhere.
Enough is enough.
The people of Hawaii need and deserve and remedy to the problem of habitual property crime.
Please pass HB2205.
 
Mahalo,
Klement Kondratovich
747 Wiliwili Street
1701
Honolulu, HI 96826

mailto:klemski@idigedi.com
mailto:JDLTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov
mailto:repnishimoto@capitol.hawaii.gov


From: David Komine
To: JDLTestimony
Subject: Bill HB2205
Date: Thursday, March 20, 2014 6:58:39 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is David Komine and I do support bill HB2205. Property crime is a huge problem, and this bill will
be a real deterrent.

I ask you do the right thing and make bill HB2205 a reality.

Sincerely,
David Komine
808-292-4560

mailto:rhumbline@hawaii.rr.com
mailto:JDLTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov


From: Jen Mosher
To: JDLTestimony
Subject: *****SPAM***** Testimony in Support HB2205
Date: Thursday, March 20, 2014 11:42:14 PM

Dear Sir/Madam,

As a lifelong member of Kailua, and of Hawaiian decent I want my voice heard. I beg that you support HB2205.  I
 and am confident that you are aware, and understand that current laws are not working, and the fact is, criminals
 who repeatedly commit property crimes under current law know that if they are caught, there are no real
 consequences.  Kailua is a prime example of this. Having this legislative body establish a mandatory minimum
 sentence through this bill will send a clear message to habitual offenders that this type of behavior will not be
 tolerated. Ultimately, my community will see an improvement, as it's the same old folks up to their same old acts of
 malicious crime.

Best Regards,

Jen Mosher
428-6495
Jeneilaloha@aol.com

mailto:jeneilaloha@aol.com
mailto:JDLTestimony@capitol.hawaii.gov
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